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A word from the Head Teacher  

So here we are at the end of the Autumn term, which has been hugely successful 

for the school and everyone involved with it. It has certainly been an extremely 

busy term and we are all looking forward to the Christmas holidays.  

 

May I take this opportunity of wishing you all a wonderful Christmas 

and a Happy and Healthy New Year 
 

Susan Gothard – Interim Head Teacher 

 

School Christmas Lunch 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a wonderful Christmas lunch all the school at the village hall.  Many thanks to all who contributed; 

cooking, serving, clearing up and the washing up!  It was a lovely festive atmosphere. 
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Congratulations  
 

Many congratulations to Ben Bartram for winning the Sporting Achievement of the 

Year at the Eastern Daily Press Stars of Norfolk and Waveney Awards ceremony 2018. 

 

 

Well done to Jasmine Thirst who was nominated for an award at the North Norfolk Big 

Society Awards 2018.  She made finalist for Outstanding Voluntary Service to their 

Community by a Young Person.  Jasmine volunteers along with her family for the 

Stalham & Smallburgh First Responder Group. 

 

And just this week, Jasmine Thirst’s entry into British Junior Open Squash Championships in Birmingham has 

been accepted – congratulations! 

 

If you have any sporting or hobby participation / achievements that you would like to share with the school, 

please send in to the school office as we love to share all achievements here at All Saints School. 

 

Christmas School Sugar 

Collection  

Thank you for all the sugar donations 

that were brought in to school. 

Poppy Appeal  
Many thanks for all donations for 

the Poppy Appeal, we raised                         

£38.83. 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 10th December – School Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 12th December - Beauty and the Beast Pantomime 

Thursday 13th December – End of Term Christmas Service at Stalham Baptist Church NR12 9AZ 1.45pm 

Thursday 13th December – End of Term 

 

Monday 14th January – Tuesday 22nd January – Mock GCSE exams will take place in school 

 

Thursday 3rd January – Back to school – Spring term begins 

Monday 18th February to Friday 22nd February – Half term 

Monday 25th February – Back to school 
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